
Sharing our Learning 

 

We plan to host a sharing our learning event in classrooms for p1 – 7 on Monday 20th 

June from 1:45 pm – 2:45 pm.  This will be an opportunity for parents/carers to come 

into their child’s classrooms to see what they have been learning during the Tayport 

Heritage Trail topic and other curricular areas.  You can also look at and comment 

on your child’s learning steps jotter in school, rather than it being sent home.  For any 

families who cannot make it into school the learning step jotter will be sent home on 

the 20th June and should be returned by Friday 24th. 

We are looking forward to inviting you all back into the school building, however, the 

safety of all children is paramount during this session.   Here are the guidelines for our 

visitors: 

• Enter and leave the school via the main entrance. 

• Mrs Tweed and Mrs Peterson will be there to welcome you and direct you to 

your child’s class.   

• Please enjoy our wall display learning as you move around the school. 

• When you arrive at your child’s class, please sign your name on the class list 

which the teacher will make available to you. 

• Your child will share their learning steps jotter with you. Please add written 

feedback in this. 

• Visitors are not expected to stay for the full hour – we would suggest that 15 

minutes should be enough time (per child). 

• Your child must stay in their class, and you cannot take siblings from other 

classes to visit each other.   

• All adults will leave the school building by 2:45 pm (3 short bells will be rung) 

which will then allow teachers to dismiss children at 3 pm. 

 

 

All lost property will be laid out on tables beside the main entrance.  

Please take a look! 

 

 



 


